Dear Parent / Carer,
NEW KEY STAGE 2 READING RECORD

Please support your child with their daily reading homework.

Children who do this on a daily basis make faster progress with their English learning than those who do not.

There are two equally important parts to reading: - 

1) decoding – working out what the words say.

2) understanding and being able to answer questions about what has been read.

Children who still need support with decoding should read with an adult.
Children who have the skills to decode could read alone but they then need an adult to ask them questions about what they have read.

To help parents with the types of questions that should be asked we are sending home the new Key Stage 2 reading record booklet. There are two pages of questions, divided into sections A, B and C. A mixture of questions should be asked, with some from each section. Children should always be able to explain the reason for their answer and show you where, in the part they have read, the answer comes from.
Parents should record the questions asked in the record booklet e.g. A2, 4, 10, 
B6, 7, C3, 7.

For children who still need help with decoding or learning key words there are lists of these at the back of the book which can be used for practice or checking.

Children should be reading and answering questions for the following amounts of time daily:

Reception Year
10 minutes

Years 1, 2, 3, 4
15 minutes

Years 5 and 6
      20 minutes

If your child starts a new book part of the way through a record page simply write the title and author of the new book in the next space. It is not necessary to leave the rest of the record page blank and go to the top of the next page.

If you have any questions about the new booklet please ask your child’s teacher, Mrs. Hill or Mrs. Cooper.

Thank you for your very valuable support in helping all our children to achieve the best of which they are capable.

